
Brown County Educational Service Center
Treasurer Posting

February 26, 2024


[bookmark: _GoBack]The Brown County Educational Service Center, located in Georgetown, Ohio, is seeking qualified applicants for the position of Treasurer.  The Governing Board desires a strong leader with a commitment to excellence in the financial management of the Center.  The position is being vacated due to the forthcoming retirement of the current Treasurer.

Qualifications and Duties of the Treasurer can be found at this link to policy BCC in the online manual.  This is a twelve-month position with a negotiable salary.  The Governing Board is seeking applicants with experience as a School District or ESC treasurer. 

Applicants should complete the attached application, submit it along with a letter of interest, current resume, list of references and copy of licensure and college transcripts.  All documents can be submitted to Bill Garrett, Superintendent or Blinda Boothby, Treasurer at 9231-B Hamer Road, Georgetown, Ohio 45121.  Applicants should not make personal contact with Governing Board members.

Fulfillment timeline for the position as follows:
· Deadline for submission of application and other documents is March 15, 2024
· Interview process to begin April 1, 2024
· Tentative intent to hire is April 17, 2024
· Preferred start date prior to or no later than August 1, 2024









The Brown County Educational Service Center is non-discriminatory on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual orientation, disability, age, religion, military status, ancestry, genetic information, or any other legally protected category, in its programs and activities, including employment opportunities as set forth in the various acts of the federal government and applicable state department of education standards. Qualified applicants who are disabled and require special assistance to respond to this employment announcement should contact the Superintendent or Treasurer at 937-378-6118.


